
 
                                              Friday 4th February 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
This week a questionnaire was emailed to you all which we would be 

really grateful if you could complete and return it either by hand or email.  

This questionnaire is important for us to improve what happens at school 

for all pupils and to celebrate what we already do well. 

 

Term Date Change. 
You may already know that the Queen is celebrating her 

Platinum Jubilee this year and therefore we have two bank 

holidays at the start of June which fall in the half term holiday. 

As a school we are able to nominate one extra day in term time 

for staff and pupils to have as the additional bank holiday. 

School will not be open on Monday 6th June and pupils will now 

return after the holiday on Tuesday 7th June 
 

 

My School Fund 
We have set up a ‘My School Fund’ account. This is a 

new way of helping raise money for the School but also 

allows you to gain cashback as well when using your 

card at participating retailers. 1% of your spend goes to the school and 

2% goes back to you in the form of eGift cards. For more information 

please click on this link My School Fund Information to find out more. 

 

Classroom ventilation 
We are still continuing to keep all classrooms well ventilated. 

This means opening windows and doors to try and keep a 

flow of air through the room. This can often make the room a 

little cooler than normal especially as its also cold outside at 

the moment. Please ensure you dress your child  

appropriately to stay warm.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://esponews.org/1JCZ-7FF6F-K7Z0LN-4HDXET-1/c.aspx


Diary Dates 

 

Attendance 
W/C 24th January 2022  

 Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 90.9% 

 Rec. Hedgehogs 93.2% 

KS1 Squirrels 98.7% 

KS1 Rabbits 99.2% 

KS1 Owls 97.2% 

Total attendance                      96.0% 

                    

 

Starting Tuesday 

18th January  

 

3-4pm 

 

Reception Gymnastics  

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

 

 

Starting Thursday 

20th            

January 

  

 

3-4pm 

KS1 Board games and Lego 

5 Week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

Monday 21st February - Friday 25th February — Half Term 

Monday 28th 

February 
8:50am Children return to School 

 

Starting Tuesday 

8th March 

  

 

3-4pm 

KS1 Football 

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

 

 

Starting Thursday 

10th March 

  

 

3-4pm 

 

Reception Board games and Lego 

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

 
 

Well done Rabbits with an attendance of 99.2% 

for the week beginning 24th January. 

 

The whole school attendance for the week of 

24th January was 96.0%.  

 

Good attendance at school is important for 

your child’s development & progress. Please 

ensure you child attends school every day and 

not take holidays in term time.  

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O everyday. 

Here. Every day. Ready to learn. On time. 

 

 
 


